
TBF of CT Monthly meeting held 
November 17, 2016 

 
Present were: Southeast, Bio Bass, Midstate, 
Fishing Crew. 
 
Minutes were approved as written. 
 
November Opens are going …  we have limited help 
showing up and doing the work.  Some have signed 
up to work and then not shown up to help.  With 
limited help we have not gotten pictures for the 
website.  
  Steve Martins will be trail Tournament Director 
for 2017.  We are still looking for one or more 
tournament Directors for the Opens.  Someone 
close to Candy and someone close to the River…  
 
It was suggested to keep the current bylaws – but 
suspend the ones pertaining to qualifying for the 
State Team.  We get working rules for the National 
Semi Finals in place for April 1st – insert them as 
Standing Rules.  
   We need to get a committee together to come up 
with the new standing rules.   
  How are we going to support the National Semi 
Finals participants?   The 2017 National Semi Finals 
needs to be set up by December 15th. 
 
 
                    Respectfully submitted, 
                   Amy Perry    TBF of CT Secretary 


